The Doxey Digest

The last week has involved lots of
getting to know you activities,
launches of new mini missions and
time spent understanding the new
behaviour policy.

“It all began this morning in the King’s
baker’s house in Pudding Lane”. Year

1 have started their learning all about
the Great Fire of London.

Year 5 and 6 children really enjoyed
their launch afternoon last week for
their mini mission learning- Lest We
Forget. They took part in food tasting
where they tasted some war time food
(Spam was a surprising favourite!)
They also worked together in teams to
solve Morse code messages and make
air raid shelters and lighthouses.

Sparkles were excited to come back to
school to find their tomato plants had
grown. They worked together as a
team to pick the tomatoes.

The children have been thinking of
things they can make. They have
decided to make pizzas—yummy!




